
NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS & FRIENDS 
BOARD MEETING 

 

The board meeting for Northeast Neighbors & Friends was called to order at 8:54 
a.m. by Linda Westergaard on Saturday, July 30, 2011, at Dahl’s.   In attendance 
at this meeting was Norm Kamm, Linda Westergaard, Valerie Madison, Lorraine 
Eldredge and Marge Ramsey.   
 
First item up for discussion was regarding the CRSB (Committee for a 
Representative School Board campaign and kick off and fundraiser being held 
on Thursday, August 4th, at 5:30 p.m. at Hy-Vee East Event Center.   
 
For our meeting Monday, Linda has invited Chris Coleman to attend but has not 
heard back from him.  Connie Boesen told Linda she would be there.   
 
Judy Bradshaw of the DMPD will be our speaker for September.  We need to get 
the word out and invite everyone so we will have a good turnout.   
 
Valerie will ask Vic Scott to be our speaker in October.   
 
Des Moines Neighbors was the next item for discussion.   
 
Linda asked what the neighborhoods were doing for National Night Out and 
said that Douglas Acres was serving hamburgers and hot dogs at Hy-Vee and 
invited everyone to attend.  Lorraine told about Capitol Park having an ice 
cream social at Burke Park.   
 
Meeting was adjourned at 9:50 a.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Marge Ramsey, Secretary/Treasurer 
 
 


